
Water main break on Flushing Rd. 

FLINT TWP., Mich. - The Genesee County Drain Commission has closed 

Flushing Rd. at Lavelle Rd. for a water main break. One eastbound lane is open. 

Repairs are expected to be made by Friday, July 19. Motorists should allow 

additional time to reach their destination. If you have questions, please contact 

Dan Lince with the Drain Commission at 810-732-7870.  
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